Celebrating Chief Blanchard

PLEASE JOIN US FOR A
RETIREMENT RECEPTION CELEBRATING
WENHAM FIRE CHIEF, BOB BLANCHARD,
AND HIS 38 YEARS OF SERVICE TO WENHAM

WEDNESDAY, JANUARY 17, 2018 6PM-8:30PM DANVERSPORT 161 ELLIOT STREET, DANVERS

This will be a casual event with no formal program or remarks. Enjoy appetizers and the opportunity to gather informally with Bob's colleagues, friends, and family to wish him well. Cash Bar.

TICKETS ARE \$30 PER PERSON

and must be purchased by January 11 with a credit card online at HTTPS://CHIEFBLANCHARD.BROWNPAPERTICKETS.COM or with cash at the Wenham Town Hall Administration Office

If you have photos or memories, please share by emailing chiefblanchardretires@gmail.com